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Category: American History/Biography 
 
Signs of the Time 

During the early days of baseball, fans experienced the 
game without the benefit of an umpire's colorful hand 
signals: the defiant fist as the perfect pitch crossed home 
plate, the cross-hand  sweep as the runner slid into home, 
and the dramatic fist pump as the runner, ball and baseman  
converged at first base. The umpire's voice, usually 
drowned out by the screams of thousands of excited fans, 
served as the only means to signal a ball or strike or to 
call a player safe or out. SIGNS OF THE TIME explores the 
origins of baseball's hand signals and the pioneers 
responsible for this pivotal innovation. Narrated by 
Richard Dreyfuss, the award-winning documentary features 
full-scale re-enactments of early games and interviews with 
historians, retired umpires, former players Bob Feller, 
Brooks Robinson, Fred Lynn, Ken Singleton, Danny Litwhiler, 
Bobby Bragan and Bill Werber, and Hall of Fame manager Earl 
Weaver.      

  Airdate 4/3/2015 
 

Shoeless Blues: The Journey of Boscoe France 
This is a story about a man and the blues guitar 
competition that changed his life. An unknown guitar 
virtuoso, Boscoe France, from the coal mining town of 
Madisonville, KY beats out 4,000 other guitarists to win 
Guitar Center's "Battle of the Blues" competition. After 
the win, Boscoe finds himself recording with Grammy winning 
producers, opening for B.B. King, picking out the guitar of 
his choice at the Gibson Custom Shop, and taking his kids 
to Disney World. 
Airdate4/07/2015 
 

The Reagan Presidency 101 
THE REAGAN PRESIDENCY, a three-part series produced by the 
same team behind PBS' Herbert Hoover: Landslide, focuses on 
the critical domestic and foreign policy decisions 
President Ronald Reagan (1911-2004) made during his two 
terms in office. This complex, thoroughly researched 
portrait of the nation's 40th president covers the Iran-
Contra affair, the end of the Cold War, runaway inflation 
and rising employment, the air traffic controller strike of 
1981, the Lebanese Civil War and the invasion of Granada, 
among other topics. THE REAGAN PRESIDENCY supplements 
extensive  archival video with interviews from insiders and 



historians to tell a fresh story about this  eight-year 
chapter in American history. Notable Reagan staffers, 
foreign leaders, members of Congress, scholars, journalists 
and presidential biographers representing a variety of 
political  perspectives and opinions discuss the legacy of 
Reagan's successes and failures 
Airdate 4/10/2015. 

 
 
Category: Arts 
 
COMPADRE HUASHAYO 

Inspired by the Ecuadoran huashayo, an individual appointed 
to hire musicians for a special celebration, Grammy-winning 
Western classical composer Gabriela Frank - a member of the 
cultural and genre-bending Silk Road Ensemble - decided to 
recreate a traditional Western composition and use only 
South America's native instruments. The resulting piece, 
"Compadre Huashayo," is a lively and intriguing cultural 
blend of tone and style. COMPADRE HUASHAYO follows the 
story of this custom-designed composition, which fuses 
stylistic traits from two different musical traditions. 
Frank replaces the horn and violin sections with sampona 
and quena flutes,siku panpipes, guitar-like charangos and 
bandolins. 

      Airdate 4/10/2015 
 
Queen of Swing 

QUEEN OF SWING recounts the true story of a Jazz Age 
trailblazer - 95-year-old entertainer Norma Miller. The 
engaging biography highlights the life, career and 
indomitable spirit of the Harlem-born actress, dancer and 
choreographer known as "The Queen of Swing." Discovered at 
the age of 12, Miller's show business career has spanned 
seven decades (and counting). Among her many 
accomplishments, Miller developed the acrobatic "Lindy Hop" 
dance, appeared in the Marx Brothers' A Day at the Races 
(1937), took up stand-up comedy at the prompting of Redd 
Foxx (Sanford and Son), entertained soldiers in Vietnam, 
worked with Sammy Davis Jr. in Las Vegas, appeared in 
Richard Pryor specials, and authored two books about swing 
culture. She also provided a first-hand account of the 
Harlem music and dance scene during the 1930s and '1940s in 
Ken Burns' Jazz (2001) Narrated by actor Bill Cobbs (New 
Jack City, The Bodyguard, Night at the Museum), QUEEN OF 
SWING examines Miller's influence in the globalization of 
America's jazz culture and her role in breaking down racial 
barriers across the United States and around the world. 
During her career, Miller performed at the integrated Savoy 
Ballroom in Harlem, staged the first all-black shows on 
Miami Beach and at the Flamingo Hotel in Las Vegas, and 
became one of the first black female stand-up comics in the 



U.S. Fifteen years in the making, the film also provides a 
behind-the-scenes glimpse at the larger-than-life 
personalities of the jazz era, including Miller's friends 
Duke Ellington, Louis Armstrong and Count Basie. 

     Airdate 5/1/2015 
 
 

 
Shaolin Kung Fu Monks 

American Kung Fu practitioner, Adam McArthur follows the 
head monk of the world famous Shaolin Temple and his 
disciples, the Warrior Monks, on a world tour. Adam's first 
stop is Moscow, Russia  where the Warrior Monks perform in 
the Red Square. He also gets a chance to practice Kung Fu 
with Russian Shaolin disciples at The Shaolin Culture 
Center in Moscow. In the "mecca" of martial arts, The 
Shaolin Temple in Henan, China, Adam gets an exclusive 
interview with the head monk, Shi Yongxin. He learns the 
nature of Shaolin spirit and gains insights into Shaolin 
kung fu's future.  He befriends the young Warrior Monks who 
teach him many distinctive forms of Shaolin Kung fu.  Adams 
is also granted the rare privilege of learning Kung Fu from 
two of the highest teachers of Shaolin Kung Fu, Master Yan 
Zhuang and Master Yan Ao. The final stretch of the journey 
takes Adam to Harvard University in the United States then 
New York City for a performance at the United  Nations and 
finally, Los Angeles, where over 1000 kung fu practitioners 
meet at the Shaolin Temple Cultural Festival. 

 Airdate 5/9/2015 
 
 
Category: Culture 
 
SERIES TITLE: TEMAS DE MUJER (Weekly Sunday Programming) 

Hosted by Vilma Petrash, this talk show is dedicated to 
highlighting the participation of the Hispanic woman in the 
professional world, and what she thinks about current 
local, national and international issues.  It is a program 
for the entire family with a focus on the Hispanic woman 
and their topics. 

 
SERIES TITLE: ANTE USTED(Weekly Sunday Programming) 

Hosted by Dr. Luis Fernandez, this series is dedicated to 
the discussion of issues related to criminal justice, 
consumer protection, immigration, drug abuse, and other 
issues related to the judicial system.  An informative 
program for all interested in a deeper understanding of 
this system as laws are updated and changed throughout the 
year, it is important to stay current.  

 
 
SERIES TITLE: COLOMBIA AL DIA (Weekly Sunday Programming)     



Hosted by Enrique Cordoba, Colombia al Dia, covers with 
economic, political and social issues in Colombia and the 
Colombian community in South Florida (as well as 
worldwide).  This dynamic program brings you the relevant 
information not often seen on commercial television. A 
culture and news oriented weekly report from Colombia.  

 
SERIES TITLE: CUBA Y SU HISTORIA(Weekly Sunday Programming) 

Cuba y su Historia, hosted by Jose Antonio Albertini.  This 
talk show deals with historical issues and the current 
political and socio-cultural situations in Cuba reaching to 
other Latin countries around the globe. 

 
SERIES TITLE: ANORANZAS DE MI CUBA (Weekly Sunday Programming)  

Añoranzas de mi Cuba, presented by Waldo Fernandez features 
music videos of Cuba from the 40’s and 50’s and interviews 
with local singers who maintain the musical Cuban 
tradition.  This program has become a favorite for the 
entire family and is steeped in Latin history. 

 
SERIES TITLE: OPINIONES (Weekly Sunday Programming) 

Opiniones is hosted by Pedro Corzo and addresses political, 
economic and national issues as well as international 
information.  Corzo tackles broad, global issues that go 
beyond the headlines.   

 
SERIES TITLE: ENTERESE (Weekly Sunday Programming)    

Enterese, hosted by Jesus Angulo, is dedicated to exploring 
mystical, paranormal, scientific and medical topics. 

 
SERIES TITLE: FORO 17 (Weekly Sunday Programming) 

Hosted by Luis G. Diaz, Foro 17, this talk show explores 
economic, political and social issues in South Florida as 
well as national discussions that effect our community. 

  
PLASTIC PARADISE A SWINGIN’ TRIP THROUGH AMERICA’S POLYNESIAN  

In the 1940s and '50s, the return of American GIs from the 
Pacific and the runaway success of James Michener’s 
Pulitzer-winning Tales of the South Pacific (adapted into 
the famous musical) created a craze for all things 
Polynesian. This 'Tiki' culture - so named after the large, 
wooden sculptures popular throughout Polynesia - included 
candy-colored, rum-infused cocktails with names like the 
Shrunken Skull and the Deep Sea Diver, crazy Hawaiian 
shirts, exotic instrumental music fused with space-age 
sounds, and a nonstop party scene inhabited by self-styled 
nonconformists and swingers. Today, the spirit of Tiki 
endures among a new generation of Polynesian pop adherents, 
including painter Tiki Tom, musicians King Kukulele and the 
Haole Cats, cocktail anthropologist Jeff "Beachbum" Berry, 
and Tiki historian Sven Kirsten. PLASTIC PARADISE will 
explore this fascinating, little known, and surprisingly 



enduring subculture, culminating with a visit to the annual 
Hukilau celebration, a gathering of Tiki enthusiasts from 
around the country held every June at Fort Lauderdale's 
famed Mai-Kai Restaurant, itself one of the last great 
holdovers from Tiki's golden age - waterfalls, Polynesian 
floor show, and all. 
Airdate 4/25/2015 
 

DEEP CITY – THE BIRTH OF MIAMI SOUND 
Deep City Records was the brainchild of Producers Willie 
Clarke and Johnny Pearsall. One from the backwoods of 
Tallahassee, Florida the other from the mean streets of 
Miami, this duo honed their business and music skills 
learned in college at FAMU and would go on to change the 
face of Soul Music in Miami and eventually the country. 
Deep City: Miami’s Motown will delve into the life and 
times of these groundbreaking producers, their label, the 
unique artists they spawned and the remarkable era in which 
they accomplished it. 
Airdate 6/18/2015  
 

Stories from the Overseas Highway 
Experience the stunning beauty of the Florida Keys and meet 
a colorful cast of off-beat characters in this half-hour 
documentary about an unforgettable road trip on "the 
highway that goes to sea."  Filmmaker Tim Long (Bohemia in 
the Tropics, Escape to Dreamland) heads off the mainland 
down US             
Highway One from Key Largo to Key West in search of the 
people who personify the Florida Keys'  unique, funky, 
laid-back island culture. 
Airdate 4/3/2015 

                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
Category Education 
 
Race To Nowhere   

Called a "must-see movie" by The New York Times, Race to 
Nowhere exposes a silent epidemic plaguing America's 
schools. The one-hour documentary features the 
heartbreaking stories of students pushed to the brink by 
over-scheduling, over-testing and the relentless pressure 
to achieve, and shines a light on the price that 
achievement-obsessed kids pay for this "race to               
nowhere." Mother-turned-filmmaker Vicki Abeles chronicles 
her own family's intense schedule, taking viewers on an 
intimate journey into the center of the daily struggle to 
balance academic commitments and cultural expectations 
with healthy personal needs. From nights doing homework at 
the dinner table, to the desks of education and child 



psychology experts, Race to Nowhere explores whether the 
current education system properly prepares students to 
think and work independently, creatively and 
collaboratively. 
Airdate 4/16/2016 

                                                                                                                         
 
 
Category: Environment/Nature/Geography 

 
 

SHARKS: THE BIG FIVE 
SHARKS: THE BIG FIVE is a documentary which explores 
African oceanic waters to locate tiger shark, sand tiger 
shark, bull shark, hammerhead shark and the great white 
shark. What are the facts about the "Big Five" of the shark 
world? 
Airdate 4/11/2015 

 
 

Banded Brothers: The Mongoose Mob 
Living in Uganda's Queen Elizabeth National Park, the 
Banded Brothers treat the place like they own it. Never far 
from trouble, they're a lively, cheeky and extremely 
mischievous troop of banded mongooses. But don't be taken 
in by their cute looks. These rowdy animals are always 
getting into scrapes, often with animals much bigger than 
themselves. And when they're not causing trouble with          
their wildlife neighbors, they can be found causing chaos 
in the local villages. This series enters the Banded 
Brothers' world of mischief and mayhem using a range of 
cameras and techniques to follow every moment of their 
daily lives and finds there's a lot more to this boisterous 
brood than meets the eye. 
Airdate 4/13/2015 
 

Bear Family & Me 
In this absorbing series, experienced wildlife cameraman 
Gordon Buchanan learns how to 'walk with bears' with Lynn 
Rogers, a pioneering biologist, to get as close as can be 
to these often fearsome beasts. Over the course of a year, 
the pair follow cheeky young bear Lily, her mother June and 
their new cubs as they emerge from hibernation in the 
Minnesota Northwoods to begin their feeding, courting and 
mating cycle. The rewards are huge as Gordon gains the 
trust of Lily and June and captures the emerging 
personalities of the individual cubs to give a captivating 
insight into the life of the black bear. 
Airdate 4/13/2015 
 

SAVING ELEPHANTS: THE EYES OF THAILAND 



SAVING ELEPHANTS: THE EYES OF THAILAND is the inspirational 
and powerful story of one woman's quest to help two 
elephant landmine survivors - Motala and Baby Mosha - walk 
on their own four legs. Treating their wounds was only part 
of the journey; building elephant-sized prostheses was 
another. This multi-layered documentary, narrated by Ashley 
Judd, is a true story of sacrifice and perseverance that 
shows how far one woman will go to save an endangered 
species from threats above and below the surface. 

           Airdate 5/4/2015 
 

Category: Family/Marriage 
 
Pride& Joy 

Filmmaker Joe York spotlights the tradition-bearers of 
Southern foodways, presenting intimate portraits of men and 
women who grow, prepare and serve Southern food and drink. 
He examines themes related to foodways, sense of place, 
civil rights, gender, family dynamics and diversity in the 
modern American South. What do foodways tell us about what 
it means to be a Southerner? How and why do traditional 
foodways endure? As America's ethnic and racial make-up 
shifts, how do regional foodways change? 
Airdate 4/18/2015 
 

 
 
Category: Health 
 
TRIAL BY FIRE: LIVES RE-FORGED 

TRIAL BY FIRE: LIVES RE-FORGED honors the courage and 
strength of burn survivors as they reclaim their lives and 
dreams after the devastation of fire. The critically 
acclaimed documentary follows the journeys of ordinary 
people who transcend their injuries and discover unexpected 
insights along the way - a transformed worldview, deeper 
interpersonal connections, and a stronger commitment to 
making a difference in the lives of others. Powerful 
stories are framed and given context by Iraq War veteran 
and charismatic motivational speaker J.R. Martinez. 
Airdate 4/23/2015 

 
 
Category: Media 
 
Variety Studio - Actors On Actors 

An intimate conversation between some of the greatest 
actors working today. Featuring Mark Ruffalo  "Foxcatcher" 
and Jessica Chastain "Interstellar", Eddie Redmayne "The 
Theory of Everything" and Laura Dern "Wild", Josh Brolin 
"Inherent Vice" and J.K. Simmons "Whiplash", Kevin Costner 
"Black and White" and James Corden "Into the Woods".  



Airdate 4/7/2015 
                                                                                                                         

 
Category: Minorities/Civil Rights 

  
Ripple of Hope 

On the night of Dr. Martin Luther King's murder in 1968, 
Robert F. Kennedy was scheduled to make an appearance in an 
African-American neighborhood as part of his run for the 
Democratic presidential nomination. Upon hearing the tragic 
news, Kennedy was forced to make a crucial  decision: 
Should he venture into the heart of the Indianapolis inner 
city and talk to the potentially volatile crowd gathered in 
a park? What could he say that would assuage their grief?    
Should he defy the city officials who ordered him to stay 
away? Would his life be in danger? A              
RIPPLE OF HOPE tells the dramatic story of that night, and 
how by keeping his promise to speak in   Indianapolis, 
Robert F. Kennedy was able to help that city avert the 
violence that swept the rest of the country and make a 
profound statement about American race relations 
Airdate 4/4/2015 
 

One Night In March 
ONE NIGHT IN MARCH tells the story of a historic college 
basketball game that captured the national imagination, 
influenced a state and helped redefine a sport. Interviews, 
rare footage and archival photos transport viewers back to 
a tumultuous time in United States history, just as the           
Civil Rights movement began gaining momentum throughout the 
South. In the late 1950s and early ‘60s, Mississippi State 
University's powerhouse basketball program earned several 
conference titles and national rankings. Despite their 
success, the Bulldogs could not play in the NCAA national 
championship due to an unwritten rule prohibiting all- 
white Mississippi collegiate athletic teams from competing 
against integrated teams. Mississippi State's president, 
its head basketball coach and their players ultimately 
risked their safety and their futures by defying this rule 
not to mention the governor and state legislature in 
pursuit of a national championship. This award-winning 
documentary recounts the 1962-1963 season and the events 
leading up to the team eventually playing in the tournament 
against the integrated Loyola University (Chicago) club. 
ONE NIGHT IN MARCH concludes with a return trip to Loyola, 
where the former players from those teams reunite and 
celebrate the landmark game they participated in 50 years 
earlier. 
Airdate 4/5/2015 
                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 



  
                                                                                                                         
Category:Religion/Ethics 
 

  
Sacred Journeys with Bruce Feiler Shikoku 

The Island of Shikoku in Japan is the birthplace of the 
most revered figure in Japanese Buddhism, the monk and 
teacher Kobo Daishi, who brought a populist form of 
Buddhism to Japan from China in the 9th century. For 
hundreds of years, a 750-mile pilgrimage route has circled 
this mountainous island, connecting 88 separate temples and 
shrines that claim connection to Kobo Daishi. Feiler 
circles the island, following a pilgrim trail that's taken 
by hundreds of thousands of Japanese and international 
pilgrims every year, a Buddhist pilgrimage that welcomes 
pilgrims of all faiths. Temple priests introduce Feiler to 
sacred ceremonies that date back thousands of years, 
revealing how the presence of Kobo Daishi is believed to 
accompany all who follow in his footsteps. 
Airdate 4/19/2015 

 
Sacred Journeys with Bruce Feiler Jerusalem 

Feiler travels to Israel with Jewish and Christian 
pilgrims. Walking with Christian pilgrims on  Jesus Trail, 
celebrating Sukkot, the Feast of the Tabernacles, with 
American Jews in Jerusalem  and exploring the past with 
scholars of the three faiths - Judaism, Christianity and 
Islam - that  share Jerusalem, Feiler reveals a land where 
religious and historical divisions have made it the most 
contentious place on earth. As pilgrims from different 
faiths converge on the many shrines within Jerusalem's 
ancient walls, he also reveals why Jerusalem has been a 
center of pilgrimage  for so long. In spite of its long and 
turbulent history, it remains a city of faith for all who  
worship the God of Moses, of Jesus, of Muhammad. 
Airdate 4/26/2015 

 
 
 
Category:Science/Technology 
 
Into Deepest Space: The Birth of the Alma Observatory 

Into Deepest Space traces the engineering, construction, 
and scientific discoveries of the most powerful observatory 
on Earth - the ALMA telescope in the Chilean Andes. Viewers 
are taken on a journey both across the globe and throughout 
our universe to discover how this mammoth radio telescope 
works and how its observations are revolutionizing 
astronomy. Through breathtaking footage - including 
cinematic 3-D animation, dramatic aerials of the ALMA site, 
and live coverage of the it’s first large scale observation 



- the film reveals the incredible lengths to which humans 
will go to quench our thirst for knowledge. 
Airdate 4/1/2015 

 
Secrets of the Dead Ben Franklin’s Bones 

When skeletal remains of at least 10 people, including 
several infants, turned up in the basement of Benjamin 
Franklin's British residence, people wondered if the 
Founding Father might have had a much darker side, as the 
bones had been meticulously cut and drilled. Franklin was 
aware of the bodies in his basement, but they weren't the 
victims of violent acts. Rather, they were used for the 
purposes of an illegal anatomy school that helped shaped 
modern medicine. 
Airdate 4/9/2015 
 

Shock & Awe: The Story of Electricity 
Tells the story of the very first "natural philosophers" 
who started to unlock the mysteries of electricity. They 
studied its curious link to life, built strange and 
powerful instruments to create it and even tamed lightning. 
These men truly laid the foundations of the modern world.               
Electricity was, without doubt, a fantastical wonder. This 
episode tells what happened when the first concerted effort 
was made to understand electricity and how we learned to 
create and store it - before finally creating something 
that enabled us to make it at will: the battery. 
Airdate 4/21/2015  
 

 
Category: War/Veterans/National Security 
  
A Promise To My Father 

A PROMISE TO MY FATHER follows Israel "Izzy" Arbeiter as he 
returns to the sites of his darkest  hours and relives the 
Holocaust's unimaginable horrors. Arbeiter's incredible 
story of survival unfolds in Nazi-occupied Poland, where 
the teenager lived with his family in the Jewish ghetto of 
Starachowice. Following his separation from his family, he 
endured life as a slave laborer in a  German armaments 
factory and later, in numerous concentration camps 
throughout Europe, including  the infamous Auschwitz-
Birkenau. With his grandson in tow, Izzy travels to 
Treblinka, Auschwitz and Stuttof, and various Holocaust 
memorials, with the hope of bringing closure to this 
painful chapter of his life. He also visits his childhood 
home, now condemned, in the Polish city of              
Plock. Cameras follow the 87-year-old into the basement of 
the home, where he attempts to unearth  family heirlooms 
hidden for decades.   
Airdate 4/2/2014 

 



A CALL TO SERVE: FLORIDA JEWS AND THE U.S. MILITARY                                                                                                                                   
From the Seminole Wars in the 1830's through two World 
Wars, right up to the Afghanistan, Jewish Floridians have 
proudly contributed and served in various campaigns within 
all branches and ranks of the U.S. military. This hour long 
documentary pays tribute to some of these dedicated, 
honorable individuals and their families as well to those 
who made the ultimate sacrifice for their country.  
Airdate 6/16/2015 

 
WORLD WAR TWO: 1941 AND THE MAN OF STEEL 

In the documentary WORLD WAR TWO: 1941 AND THE MAN OF 
STEEL, professor David Reynolds chronicles  Joseph Stalin's 
humble origins, his ruthless rise to power, and the 
numerous wartime crises that  nearly annihilated his 
regime. Utilizing visits to Russian battlefields, 
historical footage, original telegrams and official 
documents, this two-part film examines the factors that 
drew  Britain and America into an alliance with a murderous 
dictator and reassesses Stalin's significance to the Allied 
victory in World War II. 

     Airdate 4/7/2015 
 
Maggie's War: A True Story of Courage,Leadership 

James Megellas, affectionately known as "Maggie," led H-
Company of the 504th Parachute Infantry             
Regiment through some of the most horrific battles and 
deadliest missions of World War II, including the Battle of 
Anzio, Operation Market Garden and the Battle of the Bulge. 
MAGGIE'S WAR chronicles the evolution of a citizen into a 
fearless platoon leader, and the transformation of a           
young man into the most highly decorated officer in the 
history of the famed 82nd Airborne Division. Seven decades 
later, cameras follow Megellas, now a retired Lieutenant 
Colonel, on an emotional return to Europe with a small 
group of family, friends and 82nd Airborne veterans.                
Together they visit old battlefields and war memorials and 
encounter Dutch citizens still grateful for their 
sacrifice. 

 
 
Category: Women 
                                                                                        
Queen of Swing 

QUEEN OF SWING recounts the true story of a Jazz Age 
trailblazer - 95-year-old entertainer Norma Miller. The 
engaging biography highlights the life, career and 
indomitable spirit of the Harlem-born actress, dancer and 
choreographer known as "The Queen of Swing." Discovered at 
the age of 12, Miller's show business career has spanned 
seven decades (and counting). Among her many               



 accomplishments, Miller developed the acrobatic "Lindy 
Hop" dance, appeared in the Marx Brothers'  A Day at the 
Races (1937), took up stand-up comedy at the prompting of 
Redd Foxx (Sanford and Son), entertained soldiers in 
Vietnam, worked with Sammy Davis Jr. in Las Vegas, appeared 
in Richard Pryor specials, and authored two books about 
swing culture. She also provided a first-hand account of 
the Harlem music and dance scene during the 1930s and 
'1940s in Ken Burns' Jazz (2001) Narrated by actor Bill 
Cobbs (New Jack City, The Bodyguard, Night at the Museum), 
QUEEN OF SWING examines Miller's influence in the 
globalization of America's jazz culture and her role in 
breaking down racial barriers across the United States and 
around the world. During her career, Miller performed at 
the integrated Savoy Ballroom in Harlem, staged the first 
all-black shows on Miami Beach and at the Flamingo Hotel in 
Las Vegas, and became one of the first black female stand-
up comics in the U.S. Fifteen years in the making, the film 
also provides a behind-the-scenes glimpse at the larger-
than-life personalities of the jazz era, including Miller's 
friends Duke Ellington, Louis Armstrong and Count Basie. 

      Airdate 5/1/2015 
 
Category: Youth 
 
 
Race To Nowhere 

Called a "must-see movie" by The New York Times, Race to 
Nowhere exposes a silent epidemic plaguing America's 
schools. The one-hour documentary features the 
heartbreaking stories of students pushed to the brink by 
over-scheduling, over-testing and the relentless pressure 
to achieve, and shines a light on the price that 
achievement-obsessed kids pay for this "race to nowhere." 
Mother-turned-filmmaker Vicki Abeles chronicles her own 
family's intense schedule, taking viewers on an intimate 
journey into the center of the daily struggle to balance 
academic commitments and cultural expectations with healthy 
personal needs. From nights doing homework at the dinner 
table, to the desks of education and child psychology 
experts, Race to Nowhere explores whether the current 
education system properly prepares students to think and 
work independently, creatively and collaboratively. 
Airdate 4/16/2016 

 
                                                                                                  


